
 

 

 

 

May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Mary Poppins Tickets 
  
I am delighted to inform you that the ‘Mary Poppins Jr’ tickets are going on sale on Wednesday 14 May at 
9am. Your child has been working extremely hard with weekly rehearsals to pull the show together and can’t 
wait to show you all their hard work. It looks set to be ‘Supercalifragilisticexpialidocious’!  
  
The show will take place at Congleton High School on Wednesday 2 July and Thursday 3 July.  We have two 
casts; all students are in both casts yet the named characters change.  Please see below which cast your child 
is in so you can choose the correct performance.  We are doing two showings each night, so allow optimum 
opportunity for the students to perform.  Please shout this from the roof tops and get lots of friends and 
families to come and see it.  
 
Tickets are priced at £10 and are available at lunch and break times from Mrs Mackreth, or by emailing 
tickets@congletonhigh.com where you can order, collect and pay at reception.  Payment can be made by 
card (either in person or over the phone) cash or cheques made out to Congleton High school are 
accepted.  Card payments will not be possible on the evening of the performance. 
  
Evening shows times are:  
 
Wednesday 2 July  
Cast 1 6:30pm  
Cast 2 8:30pm  
 
Thursday 3 July  
Cast 2 6:30pm  
Cast 1 8:30pm  
  
Yours faithfully  
  
K. Mackreth  
  
Mrs K Mackreth  
Curriculum Leader for Performing Arts 
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